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Medical Center Clinic Welcomes Todd Prochnow, DO 
 

PENSACOLA, Fla. — July 17, 2023 — Medical Center Clinic is pleased to announce the arrival 
of a new orthopaedic provider to our team, Todd Prochnow, DO.  
 
Todd Prochnow, DO is a board-certified orthopedic surgeon with over two decades of experience 
in treating a diverse range of musculoskeletal conditions. Specializing in the diagnosis and 
treatment of joint injuries, arthritis, and fractures, he is also very experienced in treating shoulder 
problems, including rotator cuff tears, arthritis, and fractures. 
 

Dr. Prochnow obtained his Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine degree from Michigan State University College of Osteopathic 
Medicine, followed by an orthopedic residency at Mount Clemens General Hospital in Michigan. He then completed a 
fellowship in orthopedic spine surgery at Vanderbilt University Hospital in Nashville, Tennessee. 
 
Throughout his career, Dr. Prochnow has remained dedicated to his patients and strives to provide them with individualized 
care. His treatment philosophy emphasizes making his patients feel comfortable and confident in their care. As a member 
of several professional associations, including the American Osteopathic Board of Orthopedic Surgery and the American 
Osteopathic Academy of Orthopedics, Dr. Prochnow is committed to staying up-to-date on the latest developments in his 
field. He is also an active member of the American Osteopathic Association and the Florida Osteopathic Medical 
Association. 
 
"Dr. Prochnow's time-tested skills and extensive expertise make him a valuable addition to the Musculoskeletal Center at 
Medical Center Clinic," said Meredith Vincenza, Practice Manager. "We are thrilled to welcome him to our team and eagerly 
anticipate collaborating with him to deliver top-notch, patient-centered care to our community. With his wealth of 
knowledge, we are confident that Dr. Prochnow will contribute significantly to providing high-quality healthcare services." 
 
Medical Center Clinic is proud to celebrate its 85th anniversary of providing compassionate care to patients. Medical Center 
Clinic was founded in 1938 by a group of six physicians and has since grown to become a trusted provider of medical 
treatment to the community. Over the past 85 years, Medical Center Clinic has established itself as a well-known healthcare 
provider, offering a broad range of specialized services and treatments. Our team of highly skilled and experienced 
physicians, advanced practice clinicians, nurses, and support staff work together to provide quality patient care.  
 
Appointments can be scheduled with Dr. Prochnow by calling 850.474.8300. To learn more about the services provided by 
Orthopaedics, please visit medicalcenterclinic.com. 
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